
 

» A terrific term 

Well done to all the Year 10 Students for such a 

fantastic Term2. Students are consistently 

demonstrating The Malling School Way (TMSW) 

and are genuinely trying to display our core 

character values of being Caring, Determined and 

Reflective regularly.  

Behaviour and attitude towards learning continue 

to be a strength in Year 10 and I congratulate you 

on your amazing hard work. 

 

» Special Recognition 

Congratulations to our Year 10 boys’ football and rugby teams 

who have excelled this term.  Our Year 10 boys’ football team 

has reached the Semi-Final of the district cup (to be played in 

Term 3) and our Year 10 boys’ rugby team has reached the Final 

of the District Cup (to be played in Term 3). 

Year 10 Boy’s Rugby Year 10 Boy’s Football 

Frankie Danton  
Will Watson  
Andrew Brookes  
Ethan Levene  
Ethan Saunders  
Kieran Saunders  
Harley Stockdale  
Kendall Manning 
Louis Wood  
Keanu Chapman  
Sam Torrens-Lowe  
Joe Wigman 
George Kane  
Jake Barnes 

Joe Burvill 
Josh Bartholomew-Thomas 
Oliver Ocsko 
George Kane 
Jake Barnes 
Frankie Danton 
Ryan Boozer 
Joe Wigman 
Teddy Cooney 
Jack Broad 
Kian Bilton 
Ethan Saunders 
Kieran Saunders 
Todd Buck  

 

 

» Period One 

We will always place as much importance on our students’ 

Personal Development & Character Education as we do their 

academic achievement.  This is one of the reasons we are 

formally recognised as one of only three secondary schools in 

England who have been awarded status as a School of 

Character Plus, from the national Association of Character 

Education. 

Our Year 10 students continue to follow our PD&CE 

curriculum in Period One, where they have, already this term, 

started the novel The Book Thief.  In addition to this, the Year 

10 PSHE lessons have covered the following topics: TMSW, 

organisation, consent, and sex education. In Term 3 our 

students will be studying a number of new topics (see link 

below) 

▪ Period One – Personal Development Curriculum: Term 3 

 

 

» Personal Development Pathways 

Participation in one of the 64 lunchtime and afterschool clubs 

we offer at TMS is an important part of TMSW and ensuring we 

develop our students’ character too.  We expect every student 

to participate in at least one PDP each term and will soon be 

asking every student to tell us what club or clubs they have 

chosen so we can monitor this. 

Click here to view the PDP timetable 

 

 

» TMSW Badges  

The hard work and drive that Year 10 students have showcased 
during term 2 has been incredible. 
 
A huge congratulations to Aidan Chilton, Evie Webster, Ryan 
Osenton, Sola Horley, Tyler Scott, Agata Iliadi, Zoe Roberts, 
Harry Abnett and Ryan Boozer for all receiving your first TMSW 
badge this term.  
 
I’d also like to offer a massive well done to Lily Hunt, Charlie 
Bowden, Millie Rickwood-Wright, Bethany May, Felicita 
Ramate, Lucy Malone, Harry Johnson, Luke Knight, Kaitlin Cole, 
Connie James and Dionne Bartholomew-Thomas for gaining 
their second TMSW badge this term! 
 

https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=191&type=pdf
https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Extra%2DCurricular&pid=66
https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Extra%2DCurricular&pid=66

